The Gordon Company, Inc.

14153 Cove Court Anacortes, WA 98221
January 11, 2016
Mr. Bill Wallace

Lakeridge Paving Company LLC

PO Box 8500

Covington, WA 98042

Dear Bill,

I just wanted to let you know what a great experience we have had with Lakeridge Paving over the last year. All four divisions of Holly in Lake Stevens turned out wonderfully, including the off-site walkway. It was a pleasure dealing with yourself, the grade crews, and the paving crews. Everyone was great to work with and we look forward to completing more projects using Lakeridge including our current job. Keep up the good work and please express our thanks to all concerned.

Regards,

Scott Gordon

President
Development Contractors since 1992
